
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 

 

 

Mon 6th May – School closed for 

May Bank Holiday 

******* 

Mon 13th May -  Year 6 SATs week. 

******* 

Mon 20th May – Year 4&5 trip to 

East Barnby. Please ensure all 

outstanding payments are settled 

before Friday 10th May.  
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Wednesday 1st May 

   Coming soon… 

 

 

 

Friday 24th May - School 

closes for half term 

Mon 3rd June: School 

closed for staff training  

Tues 4th June – School 

opens 

Thurs 6th June – School 

photographs for classes 

and individuals 

Save the date! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Last Wednesday I had the privilege of driving over to Keighley in West 
Yorkshire to spend the second half of the week with Year 6 on their 
‘High Adventure’ residential. The children had a fantastic time, taking 
part in a wide range of outdoor and adventurous activities such as 
caving, climbing, abseiling, archery, canoeing and more. Just as 
important, they had a week of having to be fairly self-sufficient; 
making their own beds up, making their own sandwiches, and that 
most difficult of tasks; keeping the dormitory tidy. It was a pleasure to 
spend time with the children, who did a tremendous job of looking 
after themselves and  looking after each other. The children had to 
step out of their comfort zones and challenge themselves in order to 
succeed. They made everyone, including the High Adventure 
instructors, extremely proud with their attitudes and efforts. I also 
hope they have some lovely memories of the week too. Well done 
children, and thank you for your positivity. My thanks go to Mrs 
Henderson, Mrs Thompson and Mr Cockburn for giving up their time 
to allow the children to have this wonderful experience. Thank you! 

Best wishes, 

S England 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 Friendship club – Tuesday 7th May 

Friendship club is cancelled on this date. Please ensure your child is picked 

up as usual at the end of the school day.  

Many thanks 



 
 
 
North Yorkshire Police they are trying to build links with local schools and asking parents and carers to sign up to 
a community messaging service.  Please see below.                                                                            
  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 
 



 

 
    
 

 

                      

                                     

YORKSHIRE COAST FOOTBALL ACADEMY WITH  
TONY HACKWORTH 

 
Every Friday after school, 3.20pm until 4.20pm, your child 
can register and sign up to Yorkshire Coast Football 
Academy which takes place at Lindhead school for all 
children. 
 
This club is private and independent of Lindhead school so 
please contact: 

tonyhackworth@hotmail.co.uk 
 
for further information, prices and to register your interest.   
 
Please note, this is a private club and school staff are not 
accountable once your child is handed over and under the 
supervision of the Football Academy. Once signed up, 
school will be informed and all children are expected to 
attend each session. Please inform Tony before 2.30pm on 
the day should your child be unable to attend.   
 
School can confirm that all necessary safeguarding checks 
are in place for YCFA and coaches.  
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